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8 April 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers and Whānau 

As promised, we advise you of our weekly update of Covid cases.  As of today, we 
have had 111 Covid cases, this is of staff and students at Kirkwood.  This is an 
increase of 20 since last Friday. 

We really appreciate our families keeping us informed. 

 

Ngā mihi 

Phil Tappenden 
Principal 

E tū kahikatea, hei whakapae ururoa, awhi mai awhi atu, tātou tātou e 

Stand up kahikatea, our roots intertwine, strengthening and supporting each other, we are strong together  
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